
From:
To: Tighe, Cathy -FS
Subject: Fwd: Mendenhall changes
Date: Monday, March 2, 2020 10:40:12 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: 
To: Kathy.tighe <Kathy.tighe@usda.gov>
Sent: Mon, Mar 2, 2020 10:38 am
Subject: Mendenhall changes

Kathy,

I am trying to figure out from the plan what boat traffic that will be allowed on Mendenhall Lake.  I don't
have a problem with an electric boat taking people to the face of the glacier from the visitors center, but
am not sure why there would be a boat launching facility near the Skater's Cabin.  What kind of boats
would be allowed to use that if constructed?  The plan is vague on that point.
Thanks.

Reed Stoops




